GOVERNMENT OF
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

Department of
Municipal and Provincial Affairs

Office of The Deputy Minister

2001 12 10
Ms. Maureen Greene
Vice President of Human Resources
General Counsel and Corporate Secretary
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro Corporation
P. O. Box 12400
St. John’s, NF  A1B 4K7
Dear Ms. Greene;
| Re: Great Harbour Deep

Further to your request, the Government of Newfoundland and Labrador has not made any
decision on a request from residents of Great Harbour Deep for financial support to assist with a
relocation of the community.

I trust this is satisfactory.
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